
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

On Monday, January 10, 2022 at 6:45 p.m. prior to the 

regular City Council meeting, the City Council of the City of 

Nokomis will hold a Public Hearing. 

Agenda is the IEPA Loan Project Number L176047 and 

L176048. Project L176047 will include removal and 

replacement of approximately 125 lead service lines. This 

project will also include all related appurtenances and 

restoration to make the project complete and operational. 

Project L176048 will include the replacement of 

approximately 7,000 linear feet of 8-inch diameter water 

main which is one of the main trunklines from the Water 
Treatment Plant (WTP) to the elevated storage tank. The 
Project Summary and Preliminary Environmental Impact 

Determination document will be made available for public 

inspection at the City Hall — Nokomis, lllinois. 

Rachel Hill 
City Clerk


